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Janita's cross, by the author of 'St.
Olave's'.
Improper Cross-Stitch
Book of Embroidery
A Book of the Month Club's Crafter's Choice!
Cross-stitch is a traditional hobby — but
your designs don't have to be! These more
than 130 patterns reflect a modern
sensibility, with motifs ranging from trendy
to vintage to kitschy, so there's something
here for everyone. All are designed to fit
into a 6-inch or smaller embroidery hoop,
making them quick projects that can be
finished in an evening or weekend. If you're
feeling ambitious, the small designs can be
assembled to form a larger piece. Patterns
are organized according to theme: animals;
designs, including flowers and snowflakes;
home and hearth, consisting of more than 40
patterns that range from a patchwork heart
and an antique sewing machine to teapots, a
watering can, and variations on "home sweet
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special occasions. A brief introductory
section offers advice on getting started,
tools and supplies, and stitching. "A treat!
Cross-stitchers will love this book." —
Christian Fiction and More

Embroidery for the Absolute Beginner
Hand Embroidery Stitches At-A-Glance
Embroider Your Stress Away Escape the chaos
of everyday life by embroidering yourself a
romantic and tranquil getaway. Allow Charles
Henry and Elin Petronella to whisk you away
to the calming villas of the French
countryside. Discover the hidden gems of
Paris, stroll down the colorful tiled streets
of Lisbon or float along the canals of
Venice. Let go of your worries stitch by
stitch through these 20 delightful European
scenescapes inspired by Charles and Elin’s
favorite places throughout Europe. Beginners
can confidently complete any design in this
book using five common and simple embroidery
stitches. As leaders in the modern hand
embroidery movement, Charles and Elin invite
you to let go of perfectionism and instead
slow down, unwind and enjoy the meditative
process of creating something gorgeous one
stitch, and breath, at a time. For a
printable download of the pattern design
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The Mr X Stitch Guide to Cross Stitch
First published in the United Kingdom in 2007
by Carroll & Brown Publishers, Limited, under
the title Embroidery for beginners.

Twisted Stitches
Cross-stitch for the First Time
Needlework is America's most popular craft,
with about 38 million stitchers according to
the Hobby Industry of America. Subversive
Cross Stitch puts a 21st-century spin to this
age-old art. Step-by-step instructions for 35
hilarious projects are sure to appeal to the
savvy stitch-n-bitch generation.

The Antiquaries Journal
Fun with Stitchables!
“Treats all the basics of cross-stitch—except
the actual sewingpresented in 20-question
formats, with over-size charts, graphs, and
directions. Designs are simple, featuring
animals and nature. [with a] gallery
showcasing the work of nine needlepoint
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appended.”—Booklist. “Public libraries—even
the smallest—cannot go wrong purchasing this
title.”—Library Journal.

Harper's Bazaar
Shows general embroidery techniques with
illustrated stitch guides and finishing and
framing tips.

Making Mathematics with Needlework
A globe-spanning history of sewing,
embroidery, and the people who have used a
needle and thread to make their voices heard
In 1970s Argentina, mothers marched in
headscarves embroidered with the names of
their “disappeared” children. In Tudor,
England, when Mary, Queen of Scots, was under
house arrest, her needlework carried her
messages to the outside world. From the
political propaganda of the Bayeux Tapestry,
World War I soldiers coping with PTSD, and
the maps sewn by schoolgirls in the New
World, to the AIDS quilt, Hmong story
clothes, and pink pussyhats, women and men
have used the language of sewing to make
their voices heard, even in the most
desperate of circumstances. Threads of Life
is a chronicle of identity, protest, memory,
power, and politics told through the stories
of needlework. Clare Hunter, master of the
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takes
us over centuries and across continents—from
medieval France to contemporary Mexico and
the United States, and from a POW camp in
Singapore to a family attic in Scotland—to
celebrate the age-old, universal, and
underexplored beauty and power of sewing.
Threads of Life is an evocative and moving
book about the need we have to tell our
story.

School Sewing Based on Home Problems
Learning how to embroider and cross stitch
has never been simpler! Like having a
personal instructor at your side, this
beginner’s guide teaches everything you need
to know about a variety of hand stitching
techniques. This beginner’s guide, by
embroidery professional Linda Wyszynski, uses
easy-to-follow, photo-illustrated instruction
to teach you the basics of classic
embroidery, crewel, and cross-stitch
techniques. In no time, you can use these
methods to create beautiful, personalized
designs. After a review of equipment and
supplies, fabrics, threads, patterns, and
stitching basics, jump right in with these
step-by-step projects: Creative embroidery –
Embroidered Jacket Collar and Embellished
Pillow Case Crewel – Paisleys and Pearls
Pillow and Touch of Gold Fedora Hat CrossStitch – Violet Blossoms Candle Band and
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everything. Enjoy the journey and achieve
success with First Time Embroidery and CrossStitch. Each book in the First Time series
distills how-to guidance and advice from an
expert on a specific topic into targeted stepby-step instruction geared toward the
absolute beginner.

First Time Felting
Combining attitude and instruction, projects
and inspiration--plus iron-on transfer
pattern sheets and a perforated practice
stitch card--"Embroider Everything Workshop"
is a complete how-to.

The Crescent and the Cross
This book is a rich source of embroidery
techniques, stitches and projects, covering
eight key subjects in detail: crewelwork,
bead embroidery, stumpwork, canvaswork,
goldwork, whitework, blackwork and silk
shading. Containing all the trusted,
bestselling content from the RSN Essential
Stitch Guide series, plus a new section on
mounting your finished work. Written by
expert RSN graduate apprentices and endorsed
by the RSN, the book contains clear step-bystep stitch guides, examples of contemporary
and historical pieces and inspiring projects.
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Fun with Stitchables introduces young
crafters to the fun of simple embroidery. Fun
with Stitchables introduces young crafters to
the fun of simple embroidery. Quick and easy
cross-stitch sewing cards are included with
die-cut holes for easy stitching. The 36-page
project book includes instructions for
designing and creating your own unique
patterns on each card, helping children
create a completely personalized and unique
embroidered design. A project gallery at the
end of the book shows examples of what to do
with the hand-stitched cards once they are
complete, from ornaments to greeting cards to
clothing patches! The simple stitching
patterns taught in this book promote
children's growth and development, hand-eye
coordination, as well as creativity and
imagination. This title is designed to
delight the young crafter, but with the
ongoing popularity of embroidery, this book
is perfect for crafters of all ages.

Early Style Hardanger
Beautifully designed monograms — 350 in all —
that can be composed with pairs of letters —
to personalize table and bed linens, personal
apparel, and more. With crowns; several large
and small alphabets with numerals;
illustrated instructions. An informative
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The Transformative Power of Cloth in
Southeast Asia
Chalmers, alias Mr. X Stitch, introduces
cutting-edge projects, complete with charts,
and shows that beauty and innovation are
still alive and kicking. He teaches the
basics of the craft, and then pushes the
boundaries with urban flavors, glow-in-thedark threads and plastic, while showing that
cross stitch is an art in its own right.

Embroidery Companion
In First Time Garment Fitting, sewing and
design expert Sarah Veblen takes you by the
hand and teaches you everything you need to
know to adapt patterns so you can sew
garments that fit just right. With detailed
descriptions of essential tools and
techniques, the easy step-by-step
instructions will have you altering patterns
and sewing tops, pants, and skirts that fit
you to a T in no time. The projects introduce
key skills you’ll use again and again for all
your garment sewing. With First Time Garment
Fitting, you’ll soon be sewing amazing
clothing with confidence.

The Illustrated Weekly of India
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For crafters who like their stitching with a
twist, this book reworks or reimagines fine
embroidery and cute craft imagery so that
they cross over to the dark side. Think
charming cottages with roses around the door
- and trash and abandoned vehicles in the
front yard, or napkins embroidered with
pretty but poisonous plants. Projects include
a RIP (read in peace) bookmark, a butterfly
and skulls tote bag, and a pig strikes back
barbecue apron. Inspired by popular culture
and street art, it's the craft equivalent of
the Jane Austin and vampire novel smash-up
and is guaranteed to amuse. The book contains
30 original cross stitch and embroidery
designs, organised by project type (eg home
or clothing). Projects include pictures,
cards, cushions and accessories. Twisted
Stitches also features instructions on
techniques for new stitchers. All projects
use DMC threads.

Home Needlework Magazine
“Treats all the basics of cross-stitch—except
the actual sewingpresented in 20-question
formats, with over-size charts, graphs, and
directions. Designs are simple, featuring
animals and nature. [with a] gallery
showcasing the work of nine needlepoint
artists.Metric conversion charts
appended.”—Booklist. “Public libraries—even
the smallest—cannot go wrong purchasing this
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Lao Mien Embroidery
Cross-stitch for the First Time
The Silver Cross, Or, The Carpenter of
Nazareth
This in-depth volume focuses on the most
common sewing mistakes, including properly
attaching pockets, hemming skirts and more.

Pusheen: A Cross-Stitch Kit
Mathematical craftwork has become extremely
popular, and mathematicians and crafters
alike are fascinated by the relationship
between their crafts. The focus of this book,
written for mathematicians, needleworkers,
and teachers of mathematics, is on the
relationship between mathematics and the
fiber arts (including knitting, crocheting,
cross-stitch, and quilting). Each chapter
starts with an overview of the mathematics
and the needlework at a level understandable
to both mathematicians and needleworkers,
followed by more technical sections
discussing the mathematics, how to introduce
the mathematics in the classroom through
needlework, and how to make the needlework
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First Time Embroidery and Cross-Stitch
Embroidery
Subversive Cross Stitch
In First Time Felting, felting and fiber
expert Ruth Lane teaches a class for absolute
beginners on three classic methods of
felting. Start by learning about the various
types of wool fibers used for felting,
preparing them for the process, and simple
methods for dyeing. Next, discover the basic
supplies and techniques for wet felting, nuno
felting, and needle felting. You’ll use those
essential skills to make fun, easy
projects—artworks, embellished fashions,
three-dimensional figures, and more—skills
you’ll turn to again and again to create your
own original pieces!

Mindful Embroidery
Sarah’s Hand Embroidery Tutorials—Hand
Embroidery Stitches for Everyone, is the
ultimate stitch guide to embroidery, whatever
your level of expertise is. This 452-page
eBook is a perfect guide to different
stitches for various needlework and crafting
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of 200
stitches categorized in different families
for easy referral and learning. A Stitch
Index in the book names all the stitches in
various categories to help you choose
stitches for your projects. The technique to
each stitch has been explained step-by-step
with pictures, along with information on the
difficulty level, the uses, and alternate
names. If you are an absolute beginner, you
can find techniques to handle needles,
threads, fabric, hoops and other tools,
making it an ideal reference guide. This book
also gives interesting information on
traditional embroidery forms, and the origin
and history of certain stitches, which can
inspire learners of all levels to explore
more. You don’t have to worry about how to
practice all these stitches—this book has a
section on easy and printable patterns for
you!

Whimsical Cross-Stitch
Craft your very own Pusheen masterpieces with
Pusheen: A Cross-Stitch Kit! Pusheen is the
Internet's favorite chubby tabby who has
warmed the hearts of millions with her
animated GIFs and comics. For fans of I Am
Pusheen the Cat; Pusheen: A Magnetic Kit; and
the Pusheen coloring books, this craft kit
includes everything you need to create cute
embroidered designs of the lazy, lovable
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A 32-page
book
with crossstitching instructions and two easy patterns
(perfect for beginners and advanced stitchers
alike) Two 5" x 5" pieces of cotton Aida
cloth A 3-inch embroidery hoop Two tapestry
needles Four skeins of embroidery thread

Sarah’s Hand Embroidery Tutorials—Hand
Embroidery Stitches for Everyone
Now in ebook for the first time ever!
Embroidery empress Jenny Hart taught her
legion of fans the basics with the bestselling Stitch-It Kit and Sublime Stitching.
Now, for the first time ever in digital
format, she takes stitchers one step further
with instructions and diagrams for more than
35 stitches. This very special ebook includes
the text from the print version, plus
instructions for how to print the patterns
and iron-on transfers. With lots of project
photos for guidance, even beginners can learn
how to stitch faux tattoos on their shirt
sleeves, cheeky fan dancers on their shower
curtains, and many more fun projects.

First Time Garment Fitting
Threads of Life
The Walther League Messenger
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Counterparts, Or, The Cross of Love
Embroidery is the ultimate stitch dictionary
and the ideal guide to embroidery, whatever
your level of expertise. The perfect
reference guide to needlework, Embroidery is
a comprehensive guide to inspire and inform
sewers of all levels. Find advice on which
thread, needles, or fabrics work with which
techniques, and take a look at an incredible
200 stitches - with levels of difficulty,
step-by-step instructions, and ideas on where
and how to use them. This practical guide
covers sewing tips for dressmaking,
needlepoint, and embroidery stitches, with
detailed information simply presented in
illustration-rich pages. With Embroidery,
it's easy to find exactly which stitch is
right for your next sewing project. Whether
you're already an expert, just starting out,
or are looking for a new hobby at home,
Embroidery is an informative resource for all
crafters.

Do-It-Yourself Stitch People
A fun, witty, nerdy, and irreverent craft
book for the modern cross-stitcher. Sometimes
it's good to be a littleimproper. Profane,
funny, and smart, Haley Pierson-Cox's
IMPROPER CROSS-STITCH invites the modern
crafter to bring personality and humor to
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designed "Damn it feels good to be a crafter"
to the beautiful Art Deco inspired "fuck,"
Haley's patterns are fresh, lively and just
what the crafter ordered. In this book,
she'll introduce readers to the joys of
stitching the naughty, the profane, the
irreverent, and the just plain awesome.
First, she starts with a basic lesson in
cross-stitch technique, no previous
experience required. Then, once readers know
your way around an embroidery hoop and a
skein of floss, the books moves on to the
designs—35 in total, ranging from hip, to
nerdy, to ironically domestic—where Haley
encourages crafters to embrace their inner
snark with gleeful abandon. Her easy to
follow instructions and colorful designs can
make a cross stitcher out of anyone. In all
her years of crafting, Haley's learned many
things, but this simple fact remains one of
the most important: There is absolutely
nothing in this world quite so satisfying as
enshrining something deeply inappropriate
within the delicate stitches of a crossstitch sampler. It's truly one of life's
great delights!

Embroider Everything Workshop
Embroidered Effects
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Presented in a quick and easy-to-understand
format, this essential guide includes 30
favorite embroidery stitches to practice and
inspire creativity! Providing needle and
thread reference charts and step-by-step
techniques for backstitches, blanket and
buttonhole stitches, chain stitches, feather
stitches, fly stitches, French knots, running
stitches, stem stitches, and much more, this
book is a must-have for any embroiderer on
any skill level. Each step is perfectly
illustrated and instructions are clearly
written for all the most popular stitches.
Also included are helpful tips and variation
options for most stitches to try and achieve
various effects. Its compact size makes it
perfect to keep on-hand in your project bag
so you never have to be without it!

Charted Monograms for Needlepoint and
Cross-Stitch
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